January 21, 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Mary E. Volz Student Council is proud to host the **Snowball Dance** on Thursday, **February 13, 2025** (No school for students

Friday). The dance is for 6th, 7th, and 8th grade **Volz students only**, and will be held in the Volz All Purpose Room from **6:30 until 8:00 PM**. Entrance tickets will be on sale during your child's lunch period starting Tuesday, February 11th until Thursday, February 13th. The entrance fee is \$5 and will only be pre-sold. Students will not be able to pay at the door.

Please be aware that this is **NOT** a formal dance. Also, keep in mind that the school dress code and code of conduct still applies.

If you wish to donate bottled water, candy, or small bottles of sports drinks, please contact the Volz main office or drop off your donation at the Volz main office by Tuesday 2/11/25 at (856) 931-5353 ext. 221. Any donation is always greatly appreciated.

Select food items and drinks will be available for purchase during the dance. These purchases are charged separately and can be made throughout the duration of the dance. Students must be in good academic and behavioral standing to attend.

Thank You,

Mrs. Torres